
Valerie Duvall 
Wilson Dyslexia Intervention 

Policies effective September 1, 2018 
 

Beginning 9/1/18, all Wilson sessions not cancelled 24 hours in 
advance will result in a charge of ½ of the normal rate for the missed 
session.  The best way to contact me is via text, as I may not check 
email in time. 
 
Exceptions are determined upon discretion, including emergencies 
and student illness (active virus) on the day of session. I follow a 24-
hour fever free rule. 
 
Make-up sessions are offered upon availability, but cannot be 
guaranteed.  On the days we do not meet, please utilize the sounds 
cards and workbooks at home.  
 
I recommend without exception that my students read at least 30-40 
minutes daily.  For the struggling reader, audio books or parent read-
aloud sessions count!  In fact, recent research by brain scientists 
reveals that the same part of the brain is engaged through both sight 
reading and auditory hearing of a book.  This daily practice will 
ensure that the dyslexic kiddo develops a love for reading that is not 
academic or comprehension driven.  Please don’t quiz them on what 
was read, just enjoy the shared time reading.  I also encourage 
picture books for older students because of the poetic rhythm of 
those books.  Poetry counts as read-aloud time! 
 
Services will be billed monthly. Thank you in advance for your 
prompt payment via check. 
 
Thank you for trusting me and for making this commitment to your 
child’s education.  I appreciate you so much!  

 
 


